
HOC EMPLOYER IDENTIFICATION NUMBER (EIN)   
  

 
Your company is currently participating in the HOC Single Family 
Mortgage Revenue Bond Program.  We offer a down payment / 

closing costs assistance program to income qualified borrowers. 

Effective 10/1/08, lenders are required to report to HUD the 

Employer Identification Number (EIN) of all government, state, 
county, city municipalities and non-profit organizations providing 
secondary financing assistance, grants or gifts to the borrower 
when the borrower is receiving an FHA first mortgage. 

Following is correspondence in regard to HOC's EIN number.     

Lenders are required to reflect this information on HUD’s new 
FHA Loan Underwriting and Transmittal Summary on all FHA 
closings utilizing this type of assistance on or after 10/1/08.   
Failure to collect and document this information will result in an 
uninsurable FHA loan. 

 

 



 


